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PBA/07-17/Cir-13779
July 27,2017

All Member Broadcasters
Pakistan Broadcasters Association

Subject: Clarification — Billing Format

Dear All,

In continuation of our Circular # PBA/07-17/Cir-13665 dated July 20, 2017 this is to
clarify that till further notification by PBA, billing for government (Federal &

Provincial) business will continue on the same pattern which was being followed before
July 01, 2017.

Should you require any assistance please feel free to contact.

Sincerely for,

Pakistan Broadcasters|Association

Muhammad Ali
Executive Diregtor



